School Newsletter



May 2021

Bekan National School

Declaration Forms: Following the introduction of revised guidelines for re-opening schools, parents must complete a declaration form before they send their children back to school after any absence. You will be emailed the link the evening of your child's absence. Please only use that link to respond, otherwise your reply will not be recorded. It is so important that parents comply with this request in order for the safety of all pupils and staff.

Phone numbers/email: Please ensure that you inform the school if you have changed your mobile number or email and it is very important that we are able to contact you.

Dates for your diary

First Holy Communion: Saturday 12th June 2021. Due to Covid-19 restrictions there will be two ceremonies to accommodate all families The first is at 11am and the second at 1pm

Confirmation: Dates for this ceremony haven't been decided as of yet, however it is expected that it will go ahead towards the end of June.

School Closure: Monday 3rd May(Bank Holiday)

Please check out our website www.bekanschool.ie for updates on school projects and individual class blogs. You can follow us on Twitter - @BekanSchool Please do not hesitate to contact the school if there is an issue or problem you wish to discuss